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                                       Pre Order Produce by E-Mail 
Send an e-mail to growers.market@gmail.com by Tuesday evening @ 6:30pm to preorder produce for that week. 
 

         
November 11, 2010 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
GROWERS MARKET NEWS 
  
Help Wanted 
 No postings at the moment!  There is a first for everything! 
 
Meetings  

Growers Board: Tues, November 16, at 6:30 pm 
(usually at the round table upstairs, otherwise downstairs) 

 
Website: http://GrowersMarket.net 

 
DRY GOODS NOTES 
a reminder...THANKSGIVING IS NOV.25 WE WILL 
NOT BE OPEN THAT DAY.  WE WILL BE OPEN 
TUESDAY 23NOV 2:30--7:30.  we will soon have 
local--grown in junction city--garbanzo beans.  they 
are transitional and more expensive.  i think 
supporting local farmers is important, i would like 
your feedback.  as more locally grown items become 
available i would like to get them for growers.  in the 
short run this may mean some higher prices, start-up 
costs and learning curves tend to be steep for new 
farmers, in the long term it should mean more food 
security and far shorter supply lines. 
  local black beans should arrive by the end of the 
month.  cocoa nibs haved cleared customs and should 
arrive in a couple weeks. still no sight of bulk citra 
solv or nature's gate shampoo/conditioner.  that's all 
for now.  sue 688 6679 
 
Bulk Maple syrup is now on the shelf in smaller jugs 
 
LIDS WANTED! 
wanted: if you recycle, not reuse the 8 ounce nancy's 
yogurt cups i would love to have the lids.  the same 
goes for lids from tubes of tennis balls. i use them in 
candle production. i've put a bag up by the front desk. 
thanks, sue. 
 

 
 
CHRISTMAS TREES FOR SALE 
Hello and Merry Xmas.  I will be selling xmas trees 
again this year.  If you or anybody you know plan on 
purchasing a cut tree for the holiday season, please 
come by my stand on the corner of 29th and 
Willamette (behind the gas station).  We will have a 
large assortment of trees, wreaths, swag, free hot 
cocoa and candy canes, and other Christmas stuff. 
 Hope to see you there.  We will be opening the day 
after Thanksgiving and closing around the 22nd of 
December.  Happy holidays.  Thanks for being 
growers.  Nathan 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Send submissions to garbanzo@lists.opn.org. You can also put articles in the 
garbanzo box at Growers. Newsletter copy deadline is 5:00 pm Wednesday. 
Market hours are Tuesdays 5-7pm; Thursdays 2:30 to 7:30 pm and Fridays 9:00 
am to 6:30 pm. An orientation to Growers is held each Thursday at 1:30. The 
Growers email list includes an electronic banzo, events notices, and other misc. 
info. growers@lists.opn.org  To subscribe via email, send a message to growers-
join@lists.opn.org Growers Market: 541-687-1145 


